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Grace and Peace!

As of this past Sunday, our worship service seems to be pretty much back to
normal after fifteen or so months of strangeness. I have to say it feels good to
return to the familiar. The familiar is great, as long as we understand that we are
all called constantly to be growing and changing. God seeks our transformation,
both as individuals and as a church. Until we are perfect, we will be striving to
grow and change!

You are in for a treat this week as Janice Palmer will be preaching. Tyann and I
will be away.

Blessings,

Brian Jones
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